Beta Test Disclaimer

You are joining FX Technology's beta-testing scheme for Pro1-X's unofficial Android
OS releases. The sole purpose of this beta-testing scheme is to allow users to
conduct testing on unofficial Android OS builds issued by FX Technology for Pro1-X's
to obtain feedback.

All unofficial (beta) OS builds published from FX Technology in this scheme have not
passed the Google Mobile Services (GMS) compatibility test and are not able to
receive over-the-air (OTA) updates, unless stated otherwise. You will need to flash
back to the stock OS to receive official OTA updates.

You should be aware that although beta firmwares can address known issues, it is
also likely to introduce new ones that may cause your Pro1-X to be unstable.

FX Technology will provide the stock OS for software recovery in case your device
encounters bugs or regressions after upgrading to a beta firmware.

We will retract the release of a particular beta firmware if it causes a Pro1-X to be
non-functional even after a valid software recovery attempt and will work together
with the user to fix the device to its original state.

Please ensure you have read through and agreed to all of the above before joining
our beta-testing scheme and upgrading your Pro1-X to a beta firmware.

Click here to join our beta-testing group on Telegram!

Team F(x)tec


https://community.fxtec.com/topic/3643-pro1-x-flashing-stock-android-with-qfil-windows-pc-only/
https://t.me/+CL1T1OICcYM0MDU8

